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Friday 28th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Poet Visit – Ian Bland 

We are delighted to be receiving a visit from primary school poet Ian Bland on Friday 14th March. 
Following an introductory assembly each class will also be taking part in a workshop with Ian. 

Message from Ian; 

“Writing and performing high quality poetry is a real and valuable skill well within reach 

of all children in our primary schools. Inviting a professional children’s poet to work in 

school can be a fantastic opportunity for children and teachers alike. I promise a 

spectacular day of inspiration, creativity and fun! 

 We are looking forward to this wonderful opportunity! 

As always, thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Catalano 
English Lead 
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